
 
 

 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: File 
FROM: Matthew Reed 
RE: Meeting with Depository Trust Clearing Corporation  
DATE: November 16, 2010 

On October 14, 2010, Matthew Reed met with Stewart MacBeth and Bob Green of 
Depository Trust Clearing Corporation to discuss the Dodd-Frank study on algorithmic 
descriptions for financial derivatives (Sec. 719b).  Topics discussed included the use and scope 
of computer languages for messaging and storing data related to derivatives.   


